
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: 06-01-2019 

To:  Chief Jessie Brooks  

From:  Dep. Chief Chris Kendrick  

RE:  Retirement of Canine Arko  

 

Chief Brooks,  

The time has come to retire canine Arko. He is at the end of his working ability as a police  

canine. Arko is 9 years old. As most dual-purpose canines are retired between the age of 7 and 

9, I am suggesting that canine Arko be retired, due to age.  

I request that the City of Crossville Police Department allow canine Arko be retired, to my care, 

as we have a strong bond. I am willing to keep and maintain canine Arko, at my own expense, 

as my personal canine and pet. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

________________________ 

Deputy Chief Chris Kendrick 

 

 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Request: 

__X__ APPROVED 

_____ DENIED   (Reason:_______________________________________________________) 

 

__________________________ 

Chief Jessie Brooks 


